
 

                                                                                                           

 

Environmental Consulting RFP 

The Poplar – 2615 Eagle Avenue 

Addendum #2: Additional Guidance 

 

Please be advised that the submission deadline has been extended from May 20, 

2024 to May 21, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time. 

 

AHA received additional requests for guidance on what constitutes a responsive 

proposal. We acknowledge that the pilot testing and clean-up scope will depend on site 

testing data. We encourage proposers to provide their recommended approach to the 

project based on their understanding and experience with similar site conditions and 

local regulatory agency requirements. We will consider various options for solutions that 

meet our goal of fully remediating the site for residential redevelopment. If you choose 

to include multiple solutions, please include your ranking and justification for each 

option for our evaluation. 


